
THE KENTUCKY PERSON-CENTERED CARE PROGRAM FOR LONG TERM CARE 

 

 

 

The Kent School of Social Work at the University of Louisville received a CMP grant to 

undertake a program to improve resident quality of care through increased use of Person-

Centered Care practices.  These initiatives and activities will include:  

 Creation of a Leadership Initiative of 50 Certified Nursing Homes (CNH) to participate 

in  on-site day-long individual facility consultation and training with a Clinical Nurse 

Specialist/LTC Nurse consultant.  They will assist management and senior staff and 

CNAs with the completion of the Artifacts of Culture Change survey as well as QAPI 

Action Planning.  Each Leadership Initiative facility will have free access to monthly 

PCC webinars with Carmen Bowman. Slots still available for those interested. 
 

 Four  two-day Regional PCC Conferences across the state for LTC with free registration 

for up to three (3) representatives from each certified nursing home requiring at least one 

CNA to attend. Registration and food are covered for the two days (lodging not 

included). 

The 2015 conference dates and locations are:  

o May 20 & 21, 2015   Kentucky Dam Village 

o May 27 & 28, 2015   Crowne Plaza Hotel (Louisville) 

o June 11 & 12, 2015  Jenny Wiley State Park 

o June 30 & July 1, 2015  Lexington Hyatt (Lexington) 

 

 Conference speakers will include the Pioneer Network, Carmen Bowman, a Geriatric 

Pharmacist, U of L Geriatrician, the Alzheimer’s Association and more.   

 

Facilities interested in participating in the PCC Leadership Initiative should immediately 

contact either Betty Shiels at betty.shiels@louisville.edu or Diana Jester at 

diana.jester@louisville.edu for an application form. Registration forms for the conferences 

are now available. 
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